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Dinosaurs: A Visual Encyclopedia
Next in the "Super" series that has sold more than 750,000 copies
worldwide since 2012, this awesome dinosaur book is packed with brand
new illustrations, impressive animal reconstructions, and stunning
photographs of fossils, footprints, and skeletons. Tremble in terror
as the strongest, fastest, largest, and strangest prehistoric
creatures roar back to life as you've never seen them before. From the
biggest teeth to the longest claws, Super Dinosaur Encyclopedia uses
jaw-dropping new lifelike images to bring you face-to-face with the
most fearsome creatures that ever stalked the Earth. You'll get up
close and personal with the deadly Dakotaraptor's killer claws, see an
armored Stegosaurus fight off foes with its spiked tail, and look
through the crushing jaws of the all-powerful T-rex. Alongside the
amazing images, Super Dinosaur Encyclopedia is packed with incredible
facts about these extraordinary creatures. Did you know that the
fearsome Tyrannosaurus has the most powerful bite of any land animal
that has ever lived? Or that the bizarre Amargasaurus had spines that
stuck out 24 in (60 cm) from its neck? Or perhaps you like your
chances in a staring competition with Temnodontosaurus--just be
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warned: its eyes are 9.8 in (25 cm) wide! Features on fascinating
fossils and the latest scientific techniques show you exactly how
paleontologists piece together information about how dinosaurs would
have looked and lived. The perfect read for children 9 and up, this
brilliant and informative guide will appeal to budding dinosaur
experts of all ages.

Prehistoric Life
Follows the footsteps of life from the very first creatures and sea
animals, to plants and arthropods leaving the water to live and walk
on land, the evolution of reptiles and mammals, up to the early
humans. Photographs of fossils, skulls, models and reconstructions are
included.

DK Eyewitness Books: Fossil
Kay Scarpetta and her colleague Pete Marino investigate the case of a
man killed by a shotgun blast to the chest, while a woman is trapped
in an abandoned house in the South after being kidnapped by an unknown
captor, and on Cape Cod, Kay's niece Lucy Farinelli begins to suspect
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that she has made a terrible mistake. 1,200,000 first printing.

National Geographic Prehistoric Mammals
DK Eyewitness Books: Prehistoric Life
Text, exploded view photographs, and labels reveal everyday objects
and their parts, including the telephone, camera, and bicycle.

What's Where on Earth Dinosaurs and Other Prehistoric Life
Explores the origins of life on earth--why it began in the sea and not
on land, how dinosaurs ruled for millions of years, and how mammals
and humans took over.

Super Dinosaur Encyclopedia
Depicts how dinosaurs lived and died, covering such topics as
habitats, size, hunting techniques, self-defense, courtship, and
family life.
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Imitation and Innovation
Get ready to roar with this updated edition of DK's beloved Big Book
of Dinosaurs Dinosaurs fascinate young children, and this colorful
catalog of those mysterious creatures from the past will keep even
toddlers entertained for hours. Children will love spotting and
learning to name all the different dinosaurs--from the fierce, meateating Tyrannosaurus and the long-necked, plant-eating Diplodocus to
the armor-plated Stegosaurus and the tiny, hen-sized Compsognathus.

Endangered Animals
Presents an introduction to prehistoric life, describing dinosaurs,
plant life, and the evolutionary stages of early man, with images of
fossil remains and discussions of the possible events that led to the
extinction of many early life forms.

Dinosaurs
A visual and informative guide to fossils, now revised and updated in
the relaunched DK Eyewitness Books format. Get up close and personal
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and be an eyewitness to our prehistoric world through fossilized
shells, skulls, teeth, plants, and, of course, skeletons with DK
Eyewitness Books: Fossil. Discover the most precious fossils in the
world; see how fossils form; find out how early historians and
scientists used fossils; and learn how you can become a paleontologist
with the included fossil guide. Now available for the first time in
paperback, DK Eyewitness Books: Fossil unlocks our prehistoric world.
Series Overview: Each revised Eyewitness book retains the stunning
artwork and photography from the groundbreaking original series, but
the text has been reduced and reworked to speak more clearly to
younger readers. Still on every colorful page: vibrant annotated
photographs and the integrated text-and-pictures approach that makes
Eyewitness a perennial favorite of parents, teachers, and school-age
kids.

Evolution
Shares in-depth information about all currently known dinosaur species
organized under major periods, providing details on such topics as
physical characteristics, diet, and discovery dates.
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Predator
Explores the origins of life on earth--why it began in the sea and not
on land, how dinosaurs ruled for millions of years, and how mammals
and humans took over.

DK Eyewitness Books: Fossil
Machaut's Messe de Notre Dame stands as an enduring monument of
medieval musical art. As such it is one of the most widely studied and
performed works of music written before 1600. The Mass itself,
however, is surrounded by uncertainty; its date of composition is
unknown, its purpose is unclear, and its construction yields much
ambiguity. Daniel Leech-Wilkinson has now prepared a much-needed
modern performing edition of this work, published by OUP's music
department. This companion volume defines his editorial methods in the
context of the minefield of controversies surrounding the principles
of editing music of this period, and indeed of the many different
interpretations of the compositional structure and function of the
music. Relating the Mass to other works of the period, he provides the
student and performer with an invaluable guide to its intricacies,
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while his approach will be welcomed by scholars as both controversial
and stimulating.

Children's Illustrated Encyclopedia
Kids can go on a visual tour of the prehistoric world, exploring the
plants, the reptiles, the swimmers, the flyers, the dinosaurs, the
mammals, and more in this comprehensive and fully updated visual
celebration of prehistoric life. Part of the series of award-winning,
best-selling DK encyclopedias for children, this title has been
completely revised to provide a comprehensive visual exploration of
the entire range of prehistoric animal life. Dinosaurs: A Visual
Encyclopedia is not simply a catalog of facts and photos - it is a
visual celebration of the history of all life on Earth, with a special
focus on dinosaurs. More than 100 dinosaur species are featured, many
illustrated with brand new artworks, exclusive to DK. The new images
vividly reflect the very latest research into what these prehistoric
creatures looked like, including thrilling new discoveries about
feathered dinosaurs.

Ice Age Beasts
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Improve your reading skills while learning about dinosaurs. How did
dinosaurs live, and how are they found by humans thousands of years
later? Every dinosaur bone has a story to tell and archaeologists know
just how to read them. Learn how dino experts dig for prehistoric
creatures and marvel at what they unearth. Dinosaurs Discovered is a
new book in the exciting and engaging four-level DK Readers series.
Developing a lifelong love of reading, DK Readers cover a vast range
of fascinating subjects featuring DK's stunning photography, to
support children as they learn to read. Packed with fun facts for
kids, this innovative series of leveled guided reading books combines
a highly visual approach with engaging nonfiction narratives. Reading
levels progress from brief, simple text in the early readers, to
slightly longer, more detailed nonfiction chapter books, to
challenging nonfiction containing rich vocabulary and more complex
sentence structures. Fun quizzes boost reading comprehension. DK
Readers are assessed by both Fountas & Pinnell and Lexile levels, and
are ideal for learning to read, for subject research, and of course,
for children to read for pleasure.

Where on Earth?
Bestselling reference for today's internet generation. Endangered
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Animals- now available in ebook(PDF) format. There are thousands of
endangered animals across the world, and not only in far away
climates, some are in our own backyard. Endangered Animals covers them
all, from snow leopards to golden toads, detailing why they are dying
out and what we can do to save them. They'll discover more by browsing
the dedicated Eyewitness website. Then use the giant pull-out
wallchart to decorate their room. Great for projects or just for fun,
make sure your child learns everything they need to know about
endangered animals.

First Encyclopedia of Dinosaurs and Prehistoric Life
Text and photographs present a description of early humans: their
origins; their tools and weapons; how they hunted and foraged for
food; and the role of family life, money, religion, and magic.

Spotlights - Dinosaurs and Prehistoric Life
An essential encyclopedia for young paleontologists containing over
1000 visual illustrations to learn more about dinosaurs and other
prehistoric creatures. Engage in amazing interesting facts about
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dinosaurs - the most awe-inspiring creatures to have ever lived. The
Dinosaurs Book brings you face-to-face with incredible creatures in
fully coloured images and realistic digital reconstructions. ------Read More ------ The largest footprints in history aren't just a
footnote. Believed to have lived between 230 - 65 million years ago,
this ebook contains everything prehistoric from dinosaurs and flying
pterosaurs, to marine reptiles and early mammals, even prehistoric
plants, some of which still live today. Find out about great
herbivores and ferocious predators such as the Tyrannosaurus,
Quetzalcoatlus and Stegosaurus. Learn about fun facts and recent
discoveries like the amazing uncovering of a 110 million-year-old
dinosaur named Nodosaur. Go on the journey of history's longest-lived
periods of life on the planet. Find out how amazing fossilised remains
inform us about how they lived and how new feathered dinosaurs were
discovered. The Dinosaurs Book is filled with fun educational facts
that will answer your young dino-lovers curiosity and take a detailed
approach in explaining the "what, why and how's." A Face-To-Face
Experience With Amazing Dinosaurs! Includes incredible images and
hundreds of fascinating dinosaur facts. Discover the past as you read
about an amazing array of prehistoric life forms, dinosaur fossils,
what creatures lived before dinosaurs, the age of fish, early life on
land, and even explore which trees survived the Big Bang and are still
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with us today. Easy to read with detailed illustrations that makes the
ebook even easier to understand, this dinosaur encyclopedia is a gem
for young minds curious about prehistoric life on earth. The Dinosaurs
Book takes you on a journey through: -Before the Dinosaurs -The Age of
Dinosaurs -The Marine World -The Rise of Animals -And more! This
spectacular visual guide puts your young reader up close with amazing
dinosaurs and other sensational prehistoric creatures. Learn about new
dinosaur names, where they lived, what they ate, how they defended
themselves, and much more.

Eyewitness Volcano and Earthquake
"Magnificent in its breadth and illustration." -- Booklist Dinosaurus
was published in 2003 and went on to sell 15,000 in hardcover and more
in paperback. Now 13 years have passed during which there have been
dozens of discoveries. At the same price and fully revised, this
edition of Dinosaurus is simply too exceptional a value to pass up.
Many incredible discoveries made 2015 a banner year. For example: Yi
qi ("ee chee," "strange wing"), the earliest known flying non-avian
dinosaur The "Chicken from Hell," a bird-like beaked, clawed and
feathered dinosaur that roamed the Dakotas Zhenyuanlong suni, a cousin
of Velociraptor, suggests that this family has been inaccurately
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depicted. The new 5-foot-long dino more resembles a feathered poodle
than the brute of Jurassic Park. "Superduck," at 5 tons and with a
mate-attracting head crest it is thought to be a missing link between
two other known duck-billed head-crested dinosaur species. Perhaps
most exciting is that in 2016 the American Museum of Natural History
opened a new exhibition featuring the astonishing, newly discovered
122-foot-long titanosaur, yet to be named. The plant-eating colossus
is the largest dinosaur ever found -- it weighed around 77 tons--as
much as 14 or 15 African elephants! No other life-form captures the
imagination like dinosaurs. Organized by the major dinosaur families,
Dinosaurus identifies 500 species. It describes in detail and stunning
illustrations what they looked like, what they ate and how they
fought, lived and died. The features include: Concise explanations of
species' traits and habits Vivid full-color illustrations representing
life among the dinosaurs Stunning color photographs of dinosaur
discoveries Latin name, translation and pronunciation Height specifics
and comparison to humans Diet and habitat Global distribution.
Brimming with research from digs in North America, Mongolia, Europe,
China and elsewhere, Dinosaurus is an encyclopedic and vividly
illustrated reference for all ages.

DK Prehistoric Life
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From the origin of life, through the age of dinosaurs stalked by the
terrifying Tyrannosaurus rex, to the earliest humans, this book tells
the story of life on Earth. Dinosaurs may be the stars of the show,
but the book is truly comprehensive, with fossil plants,
invertebrates, amphibians, fish, birds, reptiles, mammals, and even
early bacteria conjuring up an entire past world. To put all of these
extinct species in context, the book explores geological time and the
way life-forms are classified. It also looks at how fossils preserve
the story of evolution, and how it can be deciphered. The chapter on
"Young Earth" explains how forces shaped Earth and steered the course
of life. The main part of the book - "Life on Earth" - lays out and
catalogues the rich story of life, from its beginnings 4 billion years
ago, through each geological period, such as the Jurassic and
Cretaceous, to the present. The stunning visuals and authoritative
text make Dinosaurs and Prehistoric Life a fascinating and revealing
encyclopedia that will appeal to the whole family.

Prehistoric Life
From computers to the natural world, help your child find out
everything they need to know about anything with this fact-packed
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Children's Illustrated Encyclopedia. They'll find over 500 articles
arranged from A-Z on subjects they need to know about, all illustrated
with dramatic photos, cut-aways, charts and maps. The encyclopedia has
been fully revised to include recent scientific breakthroughs, space
missions and discoveries, as well as political, social and ecological
changes, so your child can keep fully up-to-date with what has been
happening in the world. Plus, they'll be able to discover more about
subjects using more than 5,000 fully-vetted and regularly updated
internet links. Perfect for projects or just for fun, this is the
ultimate illustrated family encyclopedia.

Dinosaurs Discovered
With more than 20 million copies sold in 41 languages and more than 88
countries worldwide, DK Eyewitness has been the most trusted series in
reference publishing for more then three decades. Visually engaging,
informative, and lively, the more than 100 titles in the Eyewitness
series focus on subjects that complement students' personal interests
and areas of study to make learning simple and fun.The most trusted
nonfiction series for teachers, librarians, and parents. Perfect for
homework help. Combination of pictures and text make the series
perfect for reluctant readers and ESL students.
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Dinosaurus
Journey back in time and find out where the dinosaurs roamed. This
unique children's atlas explores each continent, revealing fossil
sites and stories on every map. Part of the best-selling What's Where
on Earth series, this atlas is packed with maps of early Earth and
more than 50 profiles of dinosaurs and other prehistoric animals.
Stare down a T. Rex in North America. Watch out for the Velociraptors'
slashing claws in the Gobi Desert. Trek across the Siberian tundra and
discover a woolly mammoth. This stunning book makes every animal come
to life using breathtaking computer-generated imagery. Using specially
commissioned maps, this dinosaur atlas shows you what the world looked
like millions of years ago. A modern 3D globe next to each map helps
you understand the arrangement of the continents over time and why we
find fossils where we do. You can see what paleontologists (dinosaur
experts) have dug up over the centuries in each continent and learn
how they put together a picture of the past from a puzzle of ancient
clues. Where on Earth? Dinosaurs reveals the prehistoric world as
never before, and is an essential addition to the library of every
young dinosaur expert.
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Eyewitness Prehistoric Life :\bEyewitness Dinosaur ;
Eyewitness Early People ; Prehistoric Life Workbook
Presents facts about dinosaurs, their origin, their diversity, and
their final extinction, with Internet links for further information.

The Big Book of Dinosaurs
Could I have a pet dinosaur? Why did T. rex have such short arms? What
can we learn from dinosaur poo? Explore the intriguing answers to more
than 200 questions about dinosaurs in DK's newest dinosaur
encyclopedia for kids. This children's book, ideal for ages 6-9, will
help inquisitive minds find out the answers to all the dinosaur
questions they may have, and some they hadn't thought of! Did
dinosaurs sleep? Did they have feathers? Covering amazing ancient
creatures, fantastic fossils, and the positively perplexing
prehistoric world, Did You Know? Dinosaurs helps children get a handle
with the gigantic topic that is dinosaurs. Bursting with up-to-date
facts and discoveries, this visually stunning book is something that
every young dinosaur enthusiast and fossil hunter will want to own.
Get your child learning with this amazing dinosaur book, which is
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packed with fantastic facts for curious minds.

National Geographic Kids Ultimate Dinopedia
Find out how animals lived, fought, and died during the Ice Age.

The Visual Dictionary of Prehistoric Life
Pocket Genius: Dinosaurs
Henry is generally well-behaved, but he is occasionally arrogant and
vain. Henry is at heart a hard worker, but his frequent bouts of
illness hinder his work.

Eyewitness Prehistoric Life
Profiles a range of dinosaur and prehistoric animal species from the
Triassic, Jurassic, Cretaceous, and Cenozoic Eras, featuring such
animals as allosaurus, diplodocus, mosasaurus, and gastornis.
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Life Through Time
Some subjects are too interesting to be left at school! Carry on your
love of history at home with Ancient Egypt - an activity-packed guide
to one of history's most fascinating civilizations. Divided into
sections, the book starts with fast facts on topics including the
pharaohs, the afterlife, religion, and the pyramids; and the book ends
with charts of famous Egyptian gods and rulers. Using this
information, you can complete the puzzles in the main part of the
book, plus there are hands-on activities such as designing a mummy's
case and writing in hieroglyphs. Finally, test your new-found
knowledge with the quick quizzes (with answers supplied, but no
peeking!). You can keep track of your achievements throughout with a
star-chart to fill in every time you finish a page. Note to parents:
The Eyewitness Project Book series is devised and written with the
expert advice of educational and reading consultants and is designed
to appeal to children aged 8 years and up. First published in
2007-2009, this series has been fully revised and updated for 2020.

Machaut's Mass
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This title looks at the Earth before people ruled the planet. It
begins with the earliest plants and animals, through the age of the
dinosaurs and up to the ice ages. It also looks at the evidence that
tells the story of prehistoric life, from rocks and fossils to
dinosaur skeletons.

The Dinosaurs Book
Provides illustrated profiles of two hundred different dinosaur
species, accompanied by photographs of paleontological excavation
sites and information on the habitats in which these prehistoric
creatures lived.

Collecting Movie Posters
Travel back in time and watch the incredible story of life on Earth
unfold. Life Through Time explores the origins of species that still
exist today in early fish, amphibians, birds, reptiles, and mammals.
It takes readers through the years of dinosaurs and megafauna up to
the appearance of our first human ancestors around six million years
ago, to the evolution of hunter-gathering Homo sapiens in the Ice Age
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and the first civilizations. Perfect for children and parents to read
together and discover the incredible story of life on our planet. Open
the book and let the 700-million-year journey begin!

Ancient Egypt
DK Eyewitness has an exciting new look! Volcano & Earthquake is now
more engaging and entertaining for readers From erupting volcanoes to
shuddering earthquakes, Volcano & Earthquake lets your child learn all
about these natural disasters, their destructive impact and how they
form. Find out how long eruptions last, what tectonic plates are and
why these natural phenomena occur. The Eyewitness reference series is
perfect for homework help or school projects. Packed with all the
essential information, stunning artwork and photography from the
previous edition, Volcano and Earthquake by Eyewitness is now more
interactive and colourful than ever with new infographics, statistics,
facts and timelines, plus a giant fact-filled wallchart, making the
book more engaging and educational for your child.

Early Humans
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Journey back in time and find out where the dinosaurs roamed. This
unique children's atlas explores each continent, revealing fossil
sites and stories on every map. Part of the best-selling What's Where
on Earth series, this atlas is packed with maps of early Earth and
more than 40 profiles of dinosaurs and other prehistoric animals.
Stare down a T Rex in North America. Watch out for Velociraptors'
slashing claws in the Gobi Desert. Trek across the Siberian tundra and
discover a woolly mammoth. This stunning book makes every animal come
to life using breathtaking computer-generated imagery. Using speciallycommissioned maps, this dinosaur atlas shows you what the world looked
like millions of years ago. A modern 3D globe next to each map helps
you understand the arrangement of the continents over time and why we
find fossils where we do. You can see what palaeontologists have dug
up over the centuries in each continent and learn how they put
together a picture of the past from a puzzle of ancient clues. Where
on Earth Dinosaurs and Other Prehistoric Life reveals the prehistoric
world as never before. An essential read for every young dinosaur
expert.

Did You Know? Dinosaurs
Most people view movie posters as an expensive form of expendable
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advertising. Others, however, see the posters as valuable art. If you
are in the latter category, this is the work for you. All facets of
collecting movie posters are covered in this guide book. The history
of the movie poster is first presented, including a look at how the
early studios influenced the development of posters. Next is a brief
look at the world of movie art collecting. This is followed by a
reference section that provides comprehensive explanations of the most
commonly used terms in the field. Getting your collection started is
the next topic, giving novice and more experienced collectors
information on publications and materials available, where to go to
purchase posters, where to go for help and other items. A concluding
section details the proper care and handling of movie art materials,
along with methods for restoration.

Dinosaur!
Mark Ridley's Evolution has become the premier undergraduate text in
the study of evolution. Readable and stimulating, yet well-balanced
and in-depth, this text tells the story of evolution, from the history
of the study to the most revent developments in evolutionary theory.
The third edition of this successful textbook features updates and
extensive new coverage. The sections on adaptation and diversity have
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been reorganized for improved clarity and flow, and a completely
updated section on the evolution of sex and the inclusion of more
plant examples have all helped to shape this new edition. Evolution
also features strong, balanced coverage of population genetics, and
scores of new applied plant and animal examples make this edition even
more accessible and engaging. Dedicated website – provides an
interactive experience of the book, with illustrations downloadable to
PowerPoint, and a full supplemental package complementing the book –
www.blackwellpublishing.com/ridley. Margin icons – indicate where
there is relevant information included in the dedicated website. Two
new chapters – one on evolutionary genomics and one on evolution and
development bring state-of-the-art information to the coverage of
evolutionary study. Two kinds of boxes – one featuring practical
applications and the other related information, supply added depth
without interrupting the flow of the text. Margin comments –
paraphrase and highlight key concepts. Study and review questions –
help students review their understanding at the end of each chapter,
while new challenge questions prompt students to synthesize the
chapter concepts to reinforce the learning at a deeper level.

Dinosaurs And Prehistoric Life
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Here is an original and exciting new look at fossils - the remains of
long-vanished animals and plants. Stunning real-life photographs of
the spectacular remains of ancient lives offer a unique "eyewitness"
view of what fossils are, how they were formed, and how they lived
millions of years ago. See pearls that are 50 million years old, a
dinosaur''s toe, a troublesome "snake" that was turned to stone, a
fossilized human being, and a snail made of precious stones. Learn
howfossils are formed, how trilobites have been preserved for 590
million years, where to look for a belemnite, and how fossils helped
the pharaohs of ancient Egypt. Discover which are the most precious
fossils in the world, where ammonites lived, how big mammoths were,
what a devil's toenail looks like, and much, much more.

Dinosaurs and Prehistoric Life: the Definitive Visual Guide
to Prehistoric Animals
"Convincing Ground" pulses with love of country. In this powerful,
lyrical and passionate new work Bruce Pascoe asks us to fully
acknowledge our past and the way those actions continue to influence
our nation today, both physically and intellectually. The book
resonates with ongoing debates about identity, dispossession, memory
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and community. Pascoe draws on the past through a critical examination
of major historical works and witness accounts and finds uncanny
parallels between the techniques and language used there to today's
national political stage. He has written the book for all Australians,
as an antidote to the great Australian inability to deal respectfully
with the nation's constructed Indigenous past. For Pascoe, the
Australian character was not forged at Gallipoli, Eureka and the back
of Bourke, but in the furnace of Murdering Flat, Convincing Ground and
Werribee. He knows we can't reverse the past, but believes we can
bring in our soul from the fog of delusion. Pascoe proposes a way
forward, beyond shady intellectual argument and immature nationalism,
with our strengths enhanced and our weaknesses acknowledged and
addressed.

Convincing Ground
Pocket Genius: Dinosaurs profiles more than 140 prehistoric animals
and features fossils, skeletons, anatomy, and history as well as
species including dinosaurs on land, winged pterosaurs in the sky, and
a range of sea monsters in the ocean. Find out what they looked like,
where they lived, how they ate, and about the fossils they've left
behind and their relatives that still roam the Earth today. Redesigned
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in paperback, DK's best-selling Pocket Genius series is now available
in an engaging compact and economical format that is ideal for both
browsing and quick reference for use in school and at home. Catalog
entries packed with facts provide at-a-glance information, while
locator icons offer immediately recognizable references to aid
navigation and understanding, and fact files round off the book with
fun facts such as record breakers and timelines. Each pocket-size
encyclopedia is filled with facts on subjects ranging from animals to
history, cars to dogs, and Earth to space and combines a childfriendly layout with engaging photography and bite-size chunks of text
that will encourage and inform even the most reluctant readers.
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